
 

 

December 10, 2021 
                                                                                                                                   

 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
For the new parents/guardians of the school who have not yet participated in Fun Lunch, the Fun 
Lunch program helps raise funds for QSAC. Queenston School Advisory Council (QSAC) is a 
parent group dedicated to providing our children with the best possible educational experience 
through community building, fundraising and advocacy. This year, we are using the funds raised 
by Fun Lunch towards classroom enhancements and wish lists. Fun Lunch allows the children in 
grades 1-6 to remain at school under the supervision of the lunch program staff for a special 
lunch. They eat in their classrooms, then weather permitting, they go outdoors for the remaining 
recess.  
 
QSAC plans to organize 4 lunches throughout the school year. The Fun Lunches have been 
scheduled for: 
 

• Wednesday, December 22: Subway  
• Friday, February 18: Papa John’s 
• Friday, April 8: Pita Pit 
• Friday, June 17: Papa John’s 

 
The ordering and payment are done through the website Health Hunger at healthyhunger.ca. You 
will need to set up an account, if you are new to the school.  However, if you used the site in 
previous years, you just need to pick your child’s current classroom. Once you click through, 
there is a menu of choices for each Fun Lunch. 
 
PLEASE NOTE THAT ORDERING CLOSES FIVE DAYS BEFORE THE LUNCH 
DATE SO THE ORDERS FOR DECEMBER 22 MUST BE IN THE SYSTEM BY  
THURSDAY, DECEMBER 16th!! 
 
If you have any questions, please email torymcnally@gmail.com or robyncunger@gmail.com. 
We can place orders for anyone who needs that assistance. 
 
Thank you so much for your support! We are contributing to our school’s resources one Fun 
Lunch at a time!!! 
 

The Fun Lunch Committee,  
Tory McNally and Robyn Unger 


